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Hemel Hempstead District Scouts 



Cubs and Scouts Swimming Event 2025
at Everyone Active swimming pool, 
Hemel Hempstead Sports Centre on Saturday 1st February 2025
Cubs and Scouts to arrive at 6.45pm for 7.00pm.


Dear Cub and Scout Leaders

Thank you for entering the District Swimming Event for 2025!

Please could each Group to confirm by email, the number of Cub and Scout teams they are entering at least 24 hours before the event.  This is so we can plan the distribution of teams across the heats and start the event promptly.  When Groups are entering more than one team, they must be denoted by letter, ie. Group name -Team A, Group Name - Team B etc.  Each swimmer can swim a maximum of one individual and two relay races.  Each Group is permitted to enter a maximum of one team for each Cub Pack and Scout Troop that they have.

What you need to do before the event:
· Please read the rules and the programme of events thoroughly. 
· Allocate your young people to their teams and to the events.
· Email the numbers of teams your Group is entering to the organiser. 
· Find and polish any trophies you won last time ready to bring on the night!

On The Night:
· Register your teams on the attached team sheet and hand them in to the admin table before the start of the event.  Coloured wristbands for each competitor will then be allocated.
· Make sure each young person knows their Group and team letter.
· Parents should not go onto poolside but should drop off and collect from the foyer area.  Parents are welcome to watch the races from the viewing area.


Please e-mail the number of teams your group is entering at least 24 hours before the event to e.jane.harding@hotmail.co.uk


If you have any queries regarding the event, please contact Jane Harding at the email above or on 07778 418352.

We look forward to a great night’s competition!

Jane

Jane Harding
on behalf of Hemel Hempstead District Scouts
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